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VTV-9000miniR (miniR1) End of Sales (EOS) Notification 

 

Dear valued customer, 
 

First, we would like to thank you for your continued support.  

Today, we are announcing the end of sales of our versatile machine vision system VTV-9000miniR 

(miniR1). We were notified of the discontinuation of one of the main parts used in the product, and   

due to the difficulty in procurement of the part, we have determined that we can no longer 

continue providing this product. We thank you for your understanding in this matter.   

 

Thank you for continuing to use the VTV-9000 series. 

We wish you continued success in your business. 

 

Details: 

 

1. Applicable Devices:  

VTV-9000miniR (miniR1)  

The applicable product model numbers are as follows:   

  V9KRDPL1-2**  

 

 

* If you are unable to verify the product model number of your unit, please note down the serial number and 
contact our company.  

 



 

2. End of Maintenance Date:  

May 31, 2024 

We will provide further notification when the end of maintenance date approaches.  

 

3. Regarding Maintenance:   

Please note that if it is determined that the part that needs to be repaired or replaced is the 

above-mentioned discontinued part, we may have to discontinue maintenance before the 

above-mentioned end of maintenance date.   

 

4. Subsequent Model  

Please consider migrating to the subsequent model, VTV-9000miniR (miniR2).  

For details regarding migration and latest models, please contact our sales representative.  

 

End of Notice 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our sales division: 

ViSCO Technologies USA, Inc. 

855 East Golf Road, Suite 1125, Arlington Heights, IL 60005, USA 

Phone: +1-773-332-3775   Email: info@visco-tech.us  
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